

Dear colleague or mentor,

Dear colleague of mentor,	
I desire to attend the 2017 New Zealand Ministries of Pastoral Care School. Would you please serve as my reference? MPC has requested this personal recommendation to help them prayerfully review my application, and are asking for the following input:	
MY NAME	
YOUR NAME	YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS
How long have you known me, and in what cap	acity?
Why do you think it would be good for me to at	tend the upcoming MPC school?
Please return this form to MPC at nz.registrar@	ministriesofpastoralcare.com or via postal mail to:
<i>If mailing from New Zealand:</i> Gay Barretta 17 Sunridge Estate, RD 5 Tauranga 3175	
OR	
If mailing from outside New Zealand: Ministries of Pastoral Care P.O. Box 3792	

Thank you and God bless you!

Peoria, IL 61612-3792 USA